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 The Bulletin of The Rotary Club of Calgary South 
President Bill’s Final Address 

Want to watch this week’s online 
meeting? Here is the link, just click it  

https://bit.ly/2IKLlVc  
 

Firstly, let me say what an honour it has been to be 
your President. I had a lot on my plate, but I really en-
joyed my year. 

Let me go back to my three words of August 3rd, 2017. 
Membership started my year at 138 members and added 
10 new members. During the year we have had seven 
resignations for various reasons, two terminations, two 
transfers, and unfortunately six deaths which now leave 
us at 131. I had appointed a recruiting committee which 
started some good work last year, but we can see that 
there is work to do. I pointed out last year that 50% of 
our Club was over 70 years old and I recall Ken Copi-
thorne saying at our first Strategic Planning Commit-
tee meeting and I quote “We have a tsunami coming.” 

We have to continue to obtain new members but more 
importantly, keep them engaged. We just need to keep 
moving in the right direction. Charlie Gouldsborough 
wanted to honour Terry McDonough and I wanted to 
honour those members with perfect attendance so we 
created the Terry McDonough Attendance Award.  

Transparency: Larry Kennedy indicated early on that 
he was leaving the position of Treasurer but there were 
issues that needed to be addressed. I secured the services 
of Don Mintz to act as our Treasurer stating on July 1, 
2018 and Priority Bookkeeping Solutions to be our 
bookkeepers. We had changed accountants and owed the 
previous firm a sum of money which until paid put us in a 
position where they would not release records to us. I 
negotiated 37.5 percent of the Bill and settled the matter. 
Our bank reconciliations are current to May 31, 2018 and 
our statements for 2014, 2015 and 2016 are posted on 
Club Runner. 

Larry had mentioned to me that we should see if we 
could expense some of our Club Service expenses against 
Community Service, so we hired Yvonne Chenier, a law-
yer who is experienced with charities. She discovered 
that our charity was registered in 1980 as the South Cal-
gary Rotary Club – Community Service Fund and that for 
the past thirty-seven years we had been filing tax returns 
as Rotary Club of Calgary South (the Society) using the 
charitable number. Thanks to Don Mintz, Penny Leckie, 
Larry Kennedy and myself we have rectified the situ-
ation and now have two bank accounts representing two 
revenue streams and allocations from Club Service 
against Community Service. This will keep fees constant 
for now. We only concluded these matters in the last two 
weeks, so our June 30, 2017 statements will be ready 
shortly.  

https://bit.ly/2IKLlVc
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President Bill’s Final Address 

I will mention Strategic Panning here. I wanted that committee to be 
active and active they were. Len Hamm was the chair of the commit-
tee which reported to Ron. We had four meetings and relied heavily 
on the District Membership Survey but also active and insightful dis-
cussion. Once formulated Ron used that plan to have many discus-
sions to set up his year. I am just happy that I made it a priority be-
cause there has been much helpful dialogue. I also asked Toby Oswald
-Felker to put as much as she could on social media and Ron will 
take that further with his Communications Committee.  

When Steven Mason suggested that we could look at web meetings, I 
jumped all over that. We had opposition so the best way to deal with it 
was a pilot project. The rest is history. 

I had formed the Rotary House/Stampede Liaison Committee and Leg-
acy Committee because I wanted them to be active with the Stampede 
because that is the future. I had made sure I had formed the Rotary 
House/Stampede Liaison Committee to do just that. In August last 
year we decided to stay away from the Downtown Clubs Rotary House 
on the grounds. 

I have always viewed my year as being about fun and increasing the level of engagement by having great meet-
ings. My role was to clean things up and make changes that will really help up going forward or will, at least, help 
future presidents use the precedents set.  

I wanted to have great meetings so here is some advice I received.  

 George Deegan – There is no such thing as a credit     Jim Fitzowich – Have fun 

 Mel Gray – Just wing it     Allan Johnson – Great meetings are the key. 

I want to thank my directors, all my committee chairs, Ron Prokosch, Don Bacon for his efforts and contribution, 
Sherry Austin for her wisdom at the board table, Kathyann for her work, and all of you for your support.  

There are two people that I especially want to thank, one is Larry Kennedy who is stepping down after seven and 
a half years as Treasurer. Larry’s job with our Club has only gotten busier as has his real life job. He has been 
worked enormous hours which had sometimes led to consternation but let me say this. “Walk a mile in his shoes 
and see what it is like.” Larry, you have our gratitude and respect.  

Teri LeClair is next. Simply the best support. She just 
let me do my thing and you couldn’t get any better than 
that.  

My father passed away in 1977 and when my mother 
passed in 2009 my brother and sisters found a letter in her 
Will dated 1996.  

One sentence said, “I did the best I could”. 

 Thanks mom because I followed your advice. 

Thanks to all of you! 
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Thank you President Bill 

‘Thank-you’ from the Club to President Bill  
By Sherry Austin 

 
It is my honour  to provide the ‘Thank you’ from our Club to President Bill.  Bill, I 
am honoured to have been asked to be your Board Liaison this year.  It has been 
such a pleasure to serve in this capacity in your administration. 
 
You have already heard about many of the major presidential goals that were 
completed this year.  It would be difficult to quantify the vast amount of time Bill 
spent resolving issues that only made our Club stronger and more secure.   
 
This is a really hard job.  The president dedicates a year of his life for us.  And, he is a volunteer just 
like the rest of us.  From securing a meeting place on the main Stampede grounds to finding a legacy 
project to addressing membership challenges to restructuring our financial system to strategic plan-
ning for our future and on it goes.  As the year progressed, no one should have been surprised to re-
ceive a call from the President on any given issue requesting their input.  There was constant com-
munication.    
 
His main goal was to make sure we had fun this year.  Did we? (Resounding YES) 
 
There were weekly history lessons, jokes of all kinds, and agenda items with timelines that one did 
not dare cross (at least that goes for most us).  And, he made sure we were done by 1:30 pm sharp. 
 
Now that we know a bit about what he did, let me tell you a little about the person.  He was here for 
us in every way. Every decision he made was analyzed from multiple angles and every decision was 
made with consultation and deep thought as to the ramifications of said outcome.  He thought about 
you, each and every one of you, every time he worked through an issue. 
 
This was a tough year. We lost many of our beloved fellow members and it fell to our President to 
present the sad news in a personal and sensitive manner.  This isn’t easy. 
 
President Bill is a bit of an imp.  He can get away with saying things no one else could say and leave 
us all chuckling.  He would cut to the heart of a situation and end it with “Just saying …”. 
We love and adore him for his wonderful sense of humour. 
 
No one does this alone.  Teri, we are so grateful for your patience and support throughout this whole 
year.  We thank you for lending us your husband for the past 12 months.  You have supported our 
President with the elegance and grace to which you are renowned. 
 
Fellow members, we have laughed together, we have cried together, and we have faithfully worked 
together.  

 
 

Please join in offering our gratitude for a 
great year to our President, Dr. Bill LeClair. 
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Changing of The Guard 

A well-deserved round of applause and a standing ovation in appreciation for President Bill’s outstanding year 
followed Sherry’s address. 
 
Past President Ken Farn then presented Bill with his Past President’s pin, the ceremonial plaque and gavel 
and a copy of the Rotary House painting.  Ken noted the many strategic problems that President Bill had inherited 
and solved over the past year, with much dedication of time and effort. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Soon to be Past President Bill (until July 1st, but no more emails in the interim – “Just saying”) then presented in-
coming President Ron Prokosch with his new President’s pin.  Ron then passed his President-Elect pin on to Chas 
Filipski.  Ron noted that this has been an inspirational day, thanking Jamie Moorhouse for the update on 
the amazing work being done by the WCS Committee.  He also thanked Past President Bill for the foundation that 
he has laid for another awesome year ahead.   
 
 

The Bulletin Committee would also like to thank President Bill  
for his help and outstanding  support during his year.  
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World Community Service News 

Jamie Moorhouse brought us up to date on WCS activities in this Rotary year. Thanks to your hard work 
and the Board’s generosity, we had $120,000 to give away. We supported 21 projects in 15 different countries. 
We again maxed out our global grants, used a district project grant, and partnered with clubs both locally and 
around the world.        
     

The list of projects is as follows: 
 
Eye Clinic – Zambia 
School Sanitation Project – Philippines 
Sea Container – Uruguay 
Peanut Grinder/Roaster – Haiti 
Aquaculture/Hydroponics – Colombia 
Economic & Community Development – Honduras 
Solar Lighting – Colombia 
Solar Panels – Guatemala 
Kangaroo Mother Care – Uganda 
Amorak Society – India 
Teachers Literacy Guide – Mexico 
School Computers – Belize 
Clean Water – Colombia 
Safe Water for Schools – Colombia 
Reading & Science Education for Women – Afghanistan 
School Solar Panels – Burkini Faso 
Classroom Furniture – Zimbabwe 
Guatemala Literacy Project – Colombia 
Duskani Education Project – Asia 
Canadian Model for Supported Employment – Colombia 
Community Based Education - Afghanistan 
 

One of the projects is a global grant that brought clean water via bio sand filters to about 900 families in Colom-
bia. This was a project that took advantage of the amazing Rotary math. We put in $8000 CDN, RC High River put 
in $2000 CDN and the RC of Nuevo Ibague, Colombia put in $2000 USD. Then our District and Ibague’s District put 
money in. All the Canadian raised funds then go to TRF Canada and get matched dollar for dollar through a Cana-
dian government grant. Then we take all the Canadian money and all the Colombian money and it goes to TRF and 
it all gets matched again, some of it at 50 cents on the dollar and some dollar for dollar, resulting in a final total of 
$97,800 USD for the project. 

We are lucky to have two Rotarians, Consuelo Oviedo and Alvaro Reyes, from Colombia here 
that were instrumental in implementing this project along with our own Bob Wiens.  I would 
like to invite Alvero up to say a few words.   “I have been a Rotarian for 25 years and today I am 
happy for 3 reasons – first, Colombia has moved on in FIFA World Cup.  Second, we are able to be 
here to visit our daughter who is going to school in Canada, and third, to celebrate this amazing 
project that has brought clean water to so many of our people.  We are very grateful for the help 
of all Rotarians, and especially our friend, Bob Wiens for bringing this project to completion.”  

In keeping with President Bill’s theme of “seeing where the rubber meets the road”, I have a 
video of some of the work being done by Rotary in Cambodia. This video is adapted from a 
documentary I worked on with Rick Castiglione that aired on CTV during last Christmas season called “Making 
Change”. The main focus of the show is a global grant that was being led by Frank Sparks of the downtown club. 
However, that was only phase 1 and our club in leading a new global grant for phase 2 which is about to be com-
pleted in the next month. All the elements that are shown and talked about are also part of the global grant we’re 
doing. We are just doing it a couple of towns over. There is also a little piece about the first project our club did in 
Pursat, which was building a computer classroom.  The link to the video is https://vimeo.com/277377931 

So that is a little of what we have done and are doing. I just want to thank all the committee members for their 
considerable efforts and we all look forward to making positive change around the world again next year. 

https://vimeo.com/277377931
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President Bill LeClair opened the last meeting of his tenure to a round of good natured cheers & catcalls.  
 
President Bill’s Joke for the Day: A cowboy and a biker are on death row and are to be exe-
cuted on the same day. The day comes, and they are brought to the gas chamber. The warden asks 
the cowboy if he has a last request, to which the cowboy replies, “Ah shore do, ward’n. Ah’d be 
mighty grateful if ‘n yoo’d play Achey Breakey Heart fur me bahfore ah hafta go.” “Sure enough, 
cowboy, we can do that,” says the warden. He turns to the biker, “And you, biker, what’s your last 

request?” “That you kill me first.” 
 
President Bill then asked Lisa Fernandes to lead us in the singing of O’Canada and Rotary Grace. 
 
Bulletin Editor: Bev Ostermann   Photographer: Clive Pringle  Videographer: Steve Mason 
 
Head Table: Jamie Moorhouse Chair: WCS, PP Ken Farn, PP Sherry Austin, PE Nominee Chas Filipski, And 
PE Ron Prokosch. 

 
 
Visitors and Guests: Blake Pelham then introduced our visitors 
and guests, which included Consuelo Oviedo and Alvaro Reyes: Rotari-
ans from Nuevo Ibague, Colombia, and President Bill’s amazing Part-
ner; Teri LeClair.  Also, Maisa Piazza Costa , our Exchange Student was 
here today. 
 
 
50/50 Draw:  Michael Zacharki awarded the prize of 

$163 to Neil Fraser.   
 
A second draw awarded a Stampede shirt to New Member Walter Flores.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sherry Austin, on behalf of the Foundation presented President Bill with a cheque in the amount of 
$156,621, being this year’s earnings from the Foundation.  Almost $20,000 of the total came from the Mario Stella 

Endowment in the Foundation. 
 
Dream Home Minute:  Jim Bladon advised that all of the senior’s gate passes 
have been passed out to date.  Seniors can also assist in reducing Club costs by 
coming on the grounds free if they work on Tuesday, paying the $9 senior’s en-
trance fee and getting reimbursed by the Club, or using the gate passes from their 
presale ticket packages if they have any.  
 
Kevin MacLeod has agreed to act as Vice Chair of next year’s Dream Home 
Committee and will therefore become Chairman after Jim’s two year stint. 

 
 
Secretary:  The Board has accepted the resignation of Don Bacon as Club Secretary, effective July 1st.  The 
Board thanks Don for his efforts and contributions.   
 
The Board has also accepted the appointment of Larry Stein as the Interim Secretary effective July 1, 2018 until 
such time as a proper vote can be held in the fall election.  
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ST. MARY’S PARKING:  We still need 16 more volunteers! 

Contact Earl Huson to volunteer for your St. Mary’s Parking shifts: 403 686 0828 or 
email: ehuslink@telusplanet.net 

Shifts are at St Mary’s High School and run for the full Stampede. We have two shifts 
per day: 8:00 am to 2:00 pm and 2:00 pm to 8:00 pm with two Rotarians needed per 
shift. 

Provide your Dream Home Shifts so we don’t duplicate on days and times. 

This project is a great income stream for our Club. Thanks for volunteering.. 

SUBMITTED BY: EARL HUSON 

The Bulletin of The Rotary Club of Calgary South 
Club News 

Sergeant at Arms:  As there was 13 minutes left after the program, our 
outgoing President Bill decided use them up and to leave us on a lighter note 
by asking Jim Fitzowich to solicit some funds by providing a history lesson 
on presidential transitions.  Jim picked on Past Presidents with his questions. 
 

At least we have not been subjected to Mexican election circumstances – 
no protests or killings to date! 

Animosity – during the 1828 USA presidential election, Andrew Jackson 
supporters stormed the White House and John Quincy Adams had to 
escape through the back door (Bill, your closest exit is to your right!). 

Lincoln’s 1860 election was so contentious that 7 southern states left the 
Union to form the Confederacy (Ron – you might want to watch those 
tables to your left). 

Cozy deals – What incoming US President “pardoned” the outgoing Presi-
dent that gave him the job?  Gerald Ford for Nixon, who was facing 
impeachment. 

What other US presidents went through impeachment proceedings?  An-
drew Jackson in 1868, and Bill Clinton in 1998.  Both were acquitted by the Senate. 

As a final thought on presidential elections, which world leader said the following? “It is not who votes that counts, 
but who counts the votes” – Joseph Stalin. 

Final Words:  President Bill closed the meeting with the observation that in this Club eve-
rybody pitches in, with the question “What can we do for you?”   

Thank you all !!! 
 

mailto:ehuslink@telusplanet.net?subject=St.%20Mary's%20Parking
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Thank you from RCCS  

Thank you President Bill… What a year !!! We laughed, we worked, we cried and 

we became better because of you!!! 
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2018 Rotary International Convention (Toronto) 

Pictured from left to right: Murray 
Flegel, Len Hamm, Paul Brick and 
Don Mintz at the 2018 Rotary Inter-
national Convention stopping for a 
photo opportunity after taking a 
break after morning session featur-
ing Former First Lady Laura Bush.  

Our “just about” President Ron 
and PP Murray attending Be-
yond Borders night at NHL 
Hockey Hall of Fame. (this pic-
ture is in front on a trophy Mur-
ray had the pleasure of winning 
many years ago) 
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Dream Home Kick off Bash 

REGISTER HERE: CLICK THE BLUE 

LINK:  Register/Modify Registration  

https://www.crsadmin.com/EventPortal/Registrations/PublicFill/EventPublicFill.aspx?evtid=ec3321bb-fbdd-4421-83a0-ba092ed84d7f&regid=##RegID##&email=1&edit=1
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Stay In School Golf: Live Auction Item 

Contact Corinne at: (403) 471 2101 or email: corinne@whitehathospitality.com 

mailto:corinne@whitehathospitality.com


 12 

 

The Bulletin of The Rotary Club of Calgary South 
RCCS Annual Golf Tournament 

On July 26th, 2018 Rotary Calgary South will host our club’s 18th Annual Supreme Windows 
$1,000,000 Amateur Golf Classic in support of our Stay in School Golf Program. Last year’s 
Tournament raised $135,000 and we need your help to ensure this year’s event meets or exceeds 
the previous year. 

It’s a fun-filled day of golf and camaraderie, including a 50/50 Draw, prizes and a silent auction fol-
lowed by a chance to win one million dollars in the Peloton $1,000,000 shoot-out. You will also en-
joy a delicious dinner, followed by  an outstanding live auction, all in support of our Stay in School 
Program.  
   

Help us make this the most successful event yet. Consider one of the following ways to become 
involved: 
 

1. Sponsorship of the event 

There are still a limited number of sponsorship opportunities available at the Gold, Silver, Bronze 
and Ambassador levels. A great opportunity to partner with a great cause, host clients and win on 
and off the course. 

Showcase your product and enhance your community investment program. 

Gold $10000  Silver $5,000  Bronze $2500  Ambassador $1,000 to $2,000 
 

For more details on this contact Kevin Macleod at: kmacleod@moneyadvisor.ca  
 

2. Donate a Fabulous Live Auction Item 
 

 If you have any ideas or leads to a live auction item that will wow the golfers let us know and we 
will follow up. Please contact someone below: 

Penny Leckie: penny@taxtherapist.ca  Corinne Wilkinson: corinne@whitehathospitality.com   

Toby Oswald-Felker: toby@shawlink.ca   Brenda McKinley: b-mckinley@hotmail.com 

Janet Matthews: janrickmatthews@gmail.com  
 

3. Play in the Tournament: Register online or contact Glen Godlonton at: 
glen@godlonton.com 

  

This program is one of our Club’s best.  Help us make it better and support kids who want a post-
secondary education and couldn’t get it without your help!! 

www.stayinschool.ca 
 

THANK YOU FROM THE STAY IN SCHOOL GOLF TOURNAMENT COMMITTEE 

mailto:kmacleod@moneyadvisor.ca
mailto:penny@taxtherapist.ca
mailto:corinne@whitehathospitality.com
mailto:toby@shawlink.ca
mailto:b-mckinley@hotmail.com
mailto:janrickmatthews@gmail.com
mailto:glen@godlonton.com
http://www.stayinschool.ca
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Third Annual Old Tyme Country Picnic 
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Partners In Print 

 

Here is a really nice group 

shot of some of the Partners 

enjoying time together at the 

2018 Rotary International 

Convention! 

Top Row (L to R): Susan Brick 

and Arlene Flegel 

Bottom Row (L to R): Lorna Hamm, 

Donna Mintz and Mary McPhee 

We want to send out a big “Thank You” to Doreen Devitt for organizing a fun day 

of golf for the Partners'. 

About 16 members signed up at Bragg Creek Golf Club and had a wonderful day of 

golf and lunch afterwards. 

Everyone got a prize, even the ones that came for lunch only!!! 

The weather Gods were not with us, but we had a great day anyway. 

The general consensus was that we should do this at least once a year from now on. 

Thank-you Doreen 

 

Karen Grant and the Partners 
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Hiking Club 

 
HIKERS:   On July 4 we plan to hike the Wedge Pond Connector, a distance of 5.6km. The trail goes 
from Wedge Pond to the  Evan-Thomas Bridge. From there we may explore up the creek to look for 
Chantilly and Moonlight Falls. Join us for some fresh air and fun. 
 
Please contact Ted Rowsell: rowselle@telus.net or 403 281-0895 to attend  

 

EVERYONE IS WELCOME 

There were six of us who hiked Heart 
Creek on Wednesday.  

The trail went through the forest, over 
eight bridges, and over the 2013 flood-
ed creek bed.  

In the forest a few of the wildflowers 
were starting to bloom, including a 
Bronze Bell, and a Lady Slipper.  

The weather was sunny and warm and 
everyone enjoyed the hike 

 

Submitted by: Ted Rowsell and Kathy 
Demorest 

BRONZE BELLS 

LADY SLIPPER 

Kathy Demorest, Larry Stein, Sophie, Ted Rowsell, Barb Heuchert 

and Millie Huson 

mailto:rowselle@telus.net
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JULY 2018: 
 

July 5: Dream Home Kickoff at the Ranchman’s Cookhouse 
Register here: Click the Blue Link: Register/Modify Registration  
 
July 12: No Meeting Due to Dream Home Operations 
July 19: YEX Student: Maisa Costa (Park in Lot 10 and 11) 
July 23:  Board Meeting at 5:30 pm: Ranchmen’s Club: 710 13 Ave SW 
July 26: No Meeting Due to SIS Golf Tournament 
 
AUGUST 2018: MEMBERSHIP AND EXTENSION 
Aug 2: Inaugural Address 
Aug 9:  Rotary Profile: Art Borzel 
Aug 12:  Third Annual Old Tyme Country Picnic (At the Brawn Farm) 
Aug 16: Dr. Raylene De Bruyn: U of C 
Aug 23:  Returning YEX Student 
Aug 30: Ken Copithorne: Copithorne Family History 

SEPTEMBER 2018: BASIC EDUCATION AND LITERACY 
Sept 6: Dave Price: Falling Through The Cracks: Greg’s Story 
Sept 13: Dick Shaw: Rotary Profile 
Sept 20: MRU Speaker: Peace Day 
Sept 27: CRCF Presentation 

OCTOBER  2018: ECONOMIC AND COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 
Oct 4:  To Be Determined  
Oct 11: Christine Phillips: Branch Out Neurological Foundation 
Oct 18: To Be Determined 
Oct 25: District Governor Visit 

NOVEMBER 2018: ROTARY FOUNDATION MONTH 
Nov 1:  Rotary Foundation Presentation 
Nov 8:  No Meeting Due to Rotary Remembers 
Nov 11: Rotary Remembers (Carriage House Inn) 
Nov 15:  To Be Determined 
Nov 22: To Be Determined 
Nov 29: To Be Determined 

DECEMBER 2018: DISEASE PREVENTION AND TREATMENT 
Dec 6: To Be Determined 
Dec 9: Feed the Hungry 100 Volunteers 
Dec 13: To Be Determined 
Dec 20:  To Be Determined 
Dec 27:  

 The Bulletin of The Rotary Club of Calgary South 
Meeting and Events Calendar 

Health, Wellness & Transportation:  
 

Contact Don O’Dwyer at: dpodwyer@hotmail.com or: 403 680 2072 if you know of anyone  that is not well, that 
could use a visit or a ride to a Rotary Meeting. 

https://www.crsadmin.com/EventPortal/Registrations/PublicFill/EventPublicFill.aspx?evtid=ec3321bb-fbdd-4421-83a0-ba092ed84d7f&regid=##RegID##&email=1&edit=1
mailto:dpodwyer@hotmail.com
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Thank you and Contact Information 

Rotary Club of Calgary South 
Rotary International President: Ian H.S. Riseley 

District 5360 Governor: Rick Istead 
 
 

Suite 120, 200 Rivercrest Drive SE 
Calgary AB T2C 2V5         Visit us at: www.rotarycs.org 
(403) 244 9788 

 
Office Administrator: Kathyann Reginato  email: kathyann@rotarycs.org   
 
2017 2018 Club Officers 
President: Bill LeClair:                       leclair@calgarylaw.com 
President-Elect: Ron Prokosch:                      rprokosch@prokoschgroup.com 
Past President: Ken Farn:                     kgfarn@telusplanet.net 
Club Secretary: Don Bacon:                donbacon@shaw.ca 
Treasurer: Larry Kennedy:                  treasurer@rotarycs.org 
Partners President: Karen Grant:           lkgrant@shaw.ca 
 
2017 2018 Directors 
District 5360 Representative: Sherry Austin          srains@shaw.ca 
Club Service: Operations: Steve Mason             steve@talkinglightmedia.com 
Club Service: Membership and Social: Glen Godlonton  glen@godlonton.com 
Club Service: Ways & Means: Gordon Weicker       gord@global-petroleum.com 
Community Service: Jim Hutchens                 jmh_calgary@hotmail.com 
Community Service: Ways & Means: Dana Hunter     drmuir@shaw.ca 
International & Vocational Service: Kevin MacLeod      kmacleod@moneyadvisor.ca 
Youth Service: Stacey Johnson                    sjohnson@printthree.ab.ca 
 
Other Important Contacts 
Audit Treasury and Finance Chair: Don Mintz     donmintz@shaw.ca 
Dream Home Chair: Craig Stokke              craig1@sellerdirect.com 
Health Wellness & Transportation Chair: Don O’Dwyer    dpodwyer@hotmail.com 
Large Grants Chair: Bob Brawn                    bbrawn@telus.net 
Small Grants Chair: Mark Ambrose            markambrose@shaw.ca 
Social Committee Chair: Toby Oswald-Felker     toby@shawlink.ca 
Stay In School Scholarship Program Chair: Bill Sumner bsumner@shaw.ca 
Programs and Tours Chair: Jim Fitzowich             jfitzowi@telusplanet.net 
World Community Service Chair: Jamie Moorhouse    jamie@talkinglightmedia.com 

Thank you to everyone that served on 

the 2017 / 2018 Board and also to the 

Chairs and Key people that made this 

2017/2018 Rotary year such fun and 

such a success 

President Bill LeClair 

http://www.rotarycs.org
mailto:kathyann@rotarycs.org
mailto:leclair@calgarylaw.com
mailto:rprokosch@prokoschgroup.com
mailto:kgfarn@telusplanet.net
mailto:donbacon@shaw.ca
mailto:treasurer@rotarycs.org
mailto:lkgrant@shaw.ca
mailto:srains@shaw.ca
mailto:steve@talkinglightmedia.com
mailto:glen@godlonton.com
mailto:gord@global-petroleum.com
mailto:jmh_calgary@hotmail.com
mailto:drmuir@shaw.ca
mailto:kmacleod@moneyadvisor.ca
mailto:sjohnson@printthree.ab.ca
mailto:donmintz@shaw.ca
mailto:craig1@sellerdirect.com
mailto:dpodwyer@hotmail.com
mailto:bbrawn@telus.net
mailto:markambrose@shaw.ca
mailto:toby@shawlink.ca
mailto:bsumner@shaw.ca
mailto:jfitzowi@telusplanet.net
mailto:jamie@talkinglightmedia.com

